## BOARD OF SELECTMEN EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES JUNE 4, 2014

The Board entered executive session at 8:34 p.m. in Room 105 at Town Hall. Chairman Kevin Conley, Vice-Chairman Jay Marsden, Clerk Jay Leary and Town Administrator Paul Le Beau were present.

Mr. Marsden handed out copies of the proposals submitted to the Holliston Police Association and summarized them.

The Board reviewed a proposed salary and benefits agreement with the Fire Chief and asked that language be inserted to confirm that there will not be any COLA adjustments.

The Board discussed the compensation for Police Lieutenants and indicated a willing ness to set the compensation at \$103,137 each for three years with no COLA adjustment.

AT 9:30 P.M., MR. MARSDEN MOVED, MR. LEARY SECONDED AND IT WAS VOTED BY ROLL CALL TO ADJOURN THE ENTER EXECUTIVE SESSION.

Mr. Conley
Mr. Marsden
X
Mr. Leary
X
Respectfully submitted,
Approved: 6/11/4
Released: 11.2.16

Paul D. Le Beau, Town Administrator